


 

¶ Member States stressed the need to further strengthen the advisory role of the PBC to the General 

Assembly and the Security Council, and its bridging role with ECOSOC. Some delegations 

mentioned that strengthening the Commission’s advisory and bridging roles can help 

operationalize key aspects of Our Common Agenda, while at the same time recognising the 



 

6. The Chair closed the meeting thanking the Secretary-General and the ASG for Peacebuilding 

Support for their briefings. He underlined that the PBC can contribute positively to the ongoing 


